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eFileTexas.gov Notification

In an effort to create a single, official electronic service email address for every 
attorney in Texas, The State Bar of Texas (SBOT) and the Judicial Committee 
on Information Technology (JCIT) are working together to provide a new 
process that will begin October 1, 2016.  

A file including all active Texas Attorney's names and their registered SBOT 
email address will be imported into eFileTX, nightly, to be used as the official 
eService address. The names and email addresses in the current list will no 
longer exist.   

When this new process begins you will not be able to modify your official 
eService address in eFileTX. 

If you are not an attorney you can still add yourself as an eService contact. You 
will need to setup your Service Contacts list and add yourself to the case. For 
details on how to accomplish this, please see this article. 

Starting October 1, if you are a Texas attorney and your eService email 
address in eFileTX is incorrect, please update it on the State Bar website 
at texasbar.com/eservice. 

See this article from the July 2016 Texas Bar Journal for more information. 

If you have further questions or would like to know more information, please 
sign up for a free webinar at this link. 

http://eg2113prss.egain.net/system/templates/selfservice/texfile/#!portal/1048/article/4721/How-do-I-set-up-service-contacts-and-attach-them-to-my-cases-TX-4721?fromQuery=how
https://texasbar.com/Content/NavigationMenu/ForLawyers/MembershipInformation/eService/default.htm
https://www.texasbar.com/AM/Template.cfm?Section=Table_of_Contents&Template=/CM/ContentDisplay.cfm&ContentID=33829
http://eg2113prss.egain.net/system/templates/selfservice/texfile/#!portal/1048/article/6099/Texas-Public-eService-Webinar

